
Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council Meeting of 25 March 2004 

8. RESEALING OF VEHICLE ENTRANCEWAYS 
 
 The Committee considered a report from Ken Stevenson, Asset Management Team Leader, City 

Transport Unit advising the Committee of the request from the Fendalton/Waimairi and 
Riccarton/Wigram Community Boards that the Committee review the current policy/practice on the 
maintenance of vehicle entrances. 

 
 The report advised the Committee of the recommendations passed at recent meetings of the two 

Community Boards and the receipt of a petition from residents in Harkness Place to the 
Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board in November 2003. 

 
 The report noted that this policy had been considered by the Council in May 2001 and attached a 

copy of the report considered by the Committee at that time.  In addition it updated the costs that had 
been included in that report in respect to the additional budget provision be required for implementing 
the change in the policy to reseal all vehicle entranceways and noted that these were now estimated 
at $285,000 per annum for resurfacing and $55,000 for maintenance. 

 
 The Committee decided to review the current policy on the maintenance of vehicle entrances and 

requested that a report on the issues, options and additional costs be presented to the Committee by 
July 2004. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


